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September 6, 2016 

Ramon S. Torrecilha 
Office of the President 
Westfield State University 
PO Box 1630 
Westfield, MA 01086 

Dear Dr. Torrecilha: 

Congratulations on your Inauguration as the President of Westfield State University. 
Unfortunately, I am unable to attend your Installation Ceremony and Gala on October 14, 
2016. 

On behalf of the faculty, staff, and students of Simmons College, I would like to extend best 
wishes for a productive and satisfying tenure in the position. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Helen G. Drinan 
President 
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